
May 10, 2016 

Wallace Grade School 
District 195 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Wallace Warrior  

Tuesday Letter 

Wednesday, May 11 

2nd swimming @ YMCA 

Mr. Bernardoni ,Mrs.Levine, 

and Mrs. Gustafson’s classes 

to Buffalo Rock 

WAC meeting 5:30 

 

Thursday, May 12 
1st to B/N Children’s Museum 

4th to Utica 

 

Sunday, May 15 

WAC Awards & Game Night 

@5:00 

 

Monday, May 16 

3rd to Rockford Museum 

 

Tuesday, May 17 

8th graders to Wash. D.C. 

 

Wednesday, May 18 

Preschool to Walsh Park 

Kindergarten to Niabi Zoo 

2nd to Brookfield Zoo 

 

Friday, May 20 

Field Day 

2:30 Dismissal 

8th graders return from D.C. 

PORK CHOP DINNER 

4:30-7:30 

 

Monday, May 23 

Preschool Graduation 9:00am 

in North Gym.  

Reception to follow in South 

Gym 

DARE Graduation 2:30 in 

South Gym 

 

Tuesday, May 24 
K-3 Awards 8:45 South Gym 

4-8 Awards 10:00 North Gym 

Report Cards go Home 

1:30 Dismissal 

Board Meeting 6:00 

8th Graduation 7:30 

Lunch Fees:   

Please note that lunch balances must be paid in 
full prior to the end of the year. Students in 8th 
grade with outstanding  balances will not be    
allowed to attend the D.C. trip/participate in 
Graduation activities.  Fees not paid will be due 
with 2016-2017 registration fees.  Balances can 

be checked online at www.teacherease.com 

 

2016 Graduation will be Tuesday, May 24 at 7:30 

2016-2017 Registration Packets were sent home. 

Paperwork and payment due back by May 13th.  

ATTENTION  

PARENTS: 

All 4th & 5th graders are 

singing at Graduation along 

with the   Wallace Band 

playing. Please mark   

Tuesday, May 24th at 7:30 

on your calendars!  

All Band members and 

4th/5th graders singing are 

asked to be at the school 

between 7:00—7:15. 

 

   

Good Luck to  

Drew Hood and 
Rachael Obos at the 
State Science Fair at 

Millikin University in  

Decatur on May 14! 

WALLACE PORK CHOP DINNER 

 

Friday, May 20 from 
4:30—7:30, dine in 
or pick up 

Dinners are $12  

and include: 

2 grilled pork chops 

Baked beans 

Coleslaw 

Applesauce 

Dinner roll 

 

∗ Please turn in orders by May 10th however  
walk-ins are welcome.  

∗ Checks can be made out to Wallace 8th 
Grade 

∗ Extra dinner order forms are in the office, call 
815-433-2986.  

∗ All proceeds will go to the 2017 8th grade   
Washington D.C. trip.  



 

• ACADEMIC TEAM 

Congratulations to Coach Bill Keene and the Academic 

Team on their Regional Championship and a great season. 

Thank you Coach Keene for all of your time and effort.  
 

• TRACK 

Congratulations to the Wallace track team on a fine season. 

A big thank you to Coach Tyler Bernardoni and Brad    

Brittin for all their hard work! 

 

 
 

Wallace Grade School would like to thank 

Amber Bartlett and Mary Affrunti for all of 

their work this year with WAC!  

Our students benefited so much from all of 

their time and dedication to our programs.  

Wallace Warrior Extra-Curricular Info: 

WAC (Wallace Athletic Club): 

The next meeting is May 11 at 5:30.  

The WAC awards and 
Game Night (formerly the 
WAC dance) is Sunday, 

May 15 from 5:00'7:30.  

 

All library books are 

due back soon! 

8th graders by May 13 

K-7 the week of May 18 

2016-2017 OPEN HOUSE: 

School begins next fall with a 11:30   

dismissal on Thursday,  August 18th.   

Open House will be on Wednesday 

night August 17th from 6:00—7:00.  

Home room assignments will be           

available that night.   

 

Summer Meals:     

Call/Llame: (800) 359-2163 

Text: FoodIL to 877877  Envie: ComidasIL a 877877 

Or visit: SummerMealsIllinois.org 

Thank you      
Parents Club for 

the  Assembly on  

Reptiles! 

Wallace Preschool registration  

is open to all families. 

There are still a few openings for the  

(12:00-2:30) PM session.  

Please contact the school at 815-433-2986 to 
register your child! 


